
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No: HSCL / Stock-Ex/2021-22/15 

Date: 17/06/2021 

                                E-mail: monika@himadri.com 

 

Ref :  Listing Code: 500184 

BSE Limited 

Department of Corporate Services 

P. J. Towers, 25th Floor, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai- 400 001 

Ref: Listing Code: HSCL 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E) 

Mumbai- 400 051 

 

Subject: Clarifications to the rumour circulated on Social Media Platforms – HSCL likely to 

announce strategic tie up with Tesla for batteries 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is with reference to the rumour being circulated today on social media platforms regarding “HSCL 

likely to announce strategic tie up with Tesla for batteries” 

 

We would like to clarify that the Company is in no such discussions for any tie up with Tesla. 

 

We would like to inform you that the Company is in compliance with the provisions of Regulation 30 

of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("SEBI LODR 

Regulation") and has been informing the Stock Exchanges on all the events and information, which 

have a bearing on operation or performance of the Company including all price sensitive information 

as required under Regulation 30 of SEBI LODR Regulation. 

 

Request you to kindly take the same on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 
Yours faithfully, 

For Himadri Speciality Chemical Ltd  

 

 

(Company Secretary &  

Compliance Officer) 

ACS: 29322 
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